
  

  

From:  Eric Duthie, Hildale City Manager 

To:   Hildale City Council; Hildale City Mayor 

Date:   May 11, 2022 

Subject:  Ordinance 2202-04 Council Dates 2022 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

On February 9, 2022, Council approved regular meeting date changes for calendar year 2022. The 

action modified the meeting schedule to the Wednesday after the first Saturday of each month. In 

follow-up to that action, we discovered we did not formalize the change through City Ordinance. 

Therefore Ordinance 2022-04 codifies the previous Council action. 

Staff recommends approval of Ordinance 20022-04. 


